
Safety Commitment

As stated in University Policy SY01, The 

Pennsylvania State University is committed to 

protecting the health and safety of its 

employees, students, visitors, and the 

environment. If you have a safety concern 

related to your work at Penn State, report it to 

your supervisor or Safety Officer.  The Safety 

Officer for your area is: 

Name:  

Office Phone:  

Office Address: 

E-Mail:

In addition, you may contact the Penn State 

Department of Environmental Health and Safety 

regarding your safety concerns: 

Environmental Health & Safety

301 Steam Services Building
University Park, PA 16802

(814) 865-6391

www.ehs.psu.edu
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